
 
 

“Rolling” Pick-up Expectations: 
Adherence to the items below will help to ensure your child’s safety and a “stress free” pick-up 

 
 
• Please remain in your car in the pick-up line 
 
• Move forward only when the car in front of you moves forward 

o Do not attempt to pull out and go around the car in front of you 
 
• Have your placard displayed with your child/children’s last name 

o If picking-up multiple children with different last names, please inform the adult checking and calling 
names 

 
• If your child/children are unable to buckle their own seat belt(s), we ask that you please pull out of the 

line and into a parking spot to secure them.  Do not get out of your car in the rolling lane. 
 

• When in line please do not be on your cell phone. 
 
• Student dismissal will begin at approximately 2:15 PM 

 
 
Thank you! 
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